
Dear Third Grade Families,

Here is the list of supplies that will be helpful to get our school year started off right! The supplies will be shared
among all of the students, so there is no need to write your child’s name on anything except the backpack,
headphones, pencil box & water bottle. We have learned that better quality supplies last longer and work better,
saving us money over time. If you are financially unable to purchase items on this list, supplies will still be
available for your child.

Thank you!

On the first day of school, please send all supplies in a bag with your child’s
name on it!

● 2 composition notebooks (basic, wide-ruled, no plastic covers please)

● 1” binder with clear pockets on front and back

● Green plastic folder with prongs

● Red plastic folder with prongs

● Plastic pencil box (No pouches please)
● Ticonderoga pencils small pack
● Expo markers
● 2 large Elmer’s disappearing purple washable glue sticks
● 1 student size Fiskars or Wescott scissors
● Crayola colored pencils- 12 colors
● Crayola markers- 12 colors
● 1 pair of headphones with your child’s name on it (no earbuds please)
● 1 water bottle with non-spill lid labeled with name
● 1 or more boxes of Kleenex
● Backpack & lunchbox

Optional Donations:
Ziploc bags (sandwich size), Band-Aids, Magic Erasers (any brand will do), white cardstock,
colored copy paper, plastic silverware, small paper cups & clear sheet protectors


